
Attachment A – Vehicle Routes 
 

Vehicle A East Bound Route: 

 
 
The eastbound lane of the New Hope-Lambertville Toll-Supported Bridge will be closed during 
construction. All eastbound traffic will have to travel via Route 202. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attachment A – Vehicle Routes 
 

Vehicle A Westbound Route: 

 
 
Due to the weight of the ADA-compliant 12-14 passenger shuttle, utilization of the New Hope-Lambertville 
Toll-Supported Bridge will not be permitted. Therefore, the shuttle will have to travel via the New Hope-
Lambertville/Route 202 Toll Bridge. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attachment A – Vehicle Routes 
 

 
Vehicle B (and Vehicle C: IF NEEDED) Round Trip Route: 

 
 
Because the GVWR of the non-ADA passenger van is required to be under 4 tons, it will be permitted to 
utilize the New Hope-Lambertville Toll-Supported Bridge in the westbound direction. Route 202 will still 
need to be used for traveling eastbound as the eastbound lane of the New Hope-Lambertville Toll-
Supported Bridge will be closed during construction. 


